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July 20,2004 

Chris Miller, Operator (+&&() f%dkcGd Qzd& 
Fairmount Utilities, The 2nd, Inc. 

Avun Park, EL 33826-0488 

Re: Walgreens -%bring 
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P.Q. Box 488 ld&p(=Jsi=f- 

Dear Mr. Miller: PT 
The Walgreen Company is proposing to construct a drug store on the corner of US 27 and 
Cornel1 where the BP service plaza is now located. In order to meet regulatory agency 
requirements, Walgreen’s needed additional area in which to retain storm water. The logical 
location was immediately behind the store but on property owned by the Sun Bank. This area is 
now being used by the bank for their septic tank draxield. The proposal is to connect both the 
bank and the Walgreen’s into your wastewater treatment system. However your service area 
includes only the BP station which is already connected to your system. 

Enclosed for your review are six copies of the application to the Public Service Commission 
(PSC). Please 
envelope. We 

1) 
2) 

3) 
4) 

sign and remit five copies and the enclosed $100 check to the PSC in the enclosed 
will appreciate yow adding the following information to the application. 
An afidavit that you have the tariffs and annual reports on file with the PSC. 
The original and two copies of sample revisions to the tarBs to incorporate the 
proposed change to the certified area. 
The utilities cument certificate. (Copy of) 
Evidence that the utility owns the land on which the treatment facilities are 
located. This should be marked exhibit B. 

Should you need additional information please contact our office. Thank you for your time and 
attention. CMP 
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